

BEGINNINGS

YEAR 2023

ALACC VOICE NEWSLETTER #2



OFF TO A GREAT START!



Dr Janet says: "We can only move forward with better communication due to our working remotely more often. Lack of communication affects all parts of running the college; It affects student learning experiences and impacts the business. Our students are our prime responsibilities, so we must show team spirit and work together as one ALACC staff-family.



ALACC celebrates our graduates. (In photo) Three thrilled students with big smiles, after receiving their certificates in Diploma of Nursing – representing Group 16.

As an RTO we endeavor to keep our students happy, by not just providing them with education and experiences, but also to set them up for success in their choice of career.









INTERNATIONAL WOMEN'S DAY @ VICTORIA UNI

On Tuesday 7 March, Dr Janet Lawrence attended a panel discussion on VU Women: Celebrating Career Brilliance to celebrate International Women's Dav





BIRTHDAY BABES

We celebrated a few lovely celebrations for both staff and students at the college. Cakes were shared, gifts given, and memories made.



STUDENT LIFE GROUPS

Nursing students supporting and cheering each other during the exam period. Group representative Muna, has been great at being the voice of her group, highlighting challenges faced by her fellow classmates and running a Whatsapp chat group to inform each other of updates. Thank you to all our dedicated students & helpful representatives!







FREE CONTINUOUS PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT TRAININGS

This year, ACCW student members are fortunate to have a range of complimentary CPD trainings to look forward to, which not only fulfils certification requirements, but also looks really good on your CV or Resume. We encourage participation and attendance via our ZOOM lectures. You may also suggest new topics of training at our Facebook page:

facebook.com/careworkersau

BETTER COMMUNICATION FOR ALACC STAFF

In the pursuit of better teamwork, ALACC has committed to increase team, interdepartmental and general staff meetings. Please excuse us while we attend these crucial appointments to solve student issues, meet compliance and update each other on work progress. The meeting schedules are as follows:

Nursing: Every Tuesday Afternoon Admin/Reception: Every Wednesday Morning All Staff: Monthly (1st Mondays & 3rd Fridays)

INDIAN LEADERS IN AUSTRALIA 2023

"Dr Janet Lawrence" from 'ALACC Health College" has been shortlisted by their editorial team to be featured in CEO Insights magazine as a special edition of 'Indian Leaders in Australia 2023'. We look forward to seeing more nominations with our Founder and CEO's profile in this year.







ENGLISH LANGUAGE SUPPORT

New international students and their agent visited ALACC to for their orientation. They told us that our previous student, Erin, has greatly improved her language skills, and even completed her job interview successfully. English Language Trainer Elizabeth strives to deliver lessons appropriate to individual learning levels, allowing students to improve at their own pace and communication style.

INSPIRATIONAL QUOTE

"Every sunset is an opportunity to reset. Every sunrise begins with new eyes."

- Richie Norton

AN EXCELLENT REVIEW

We would like to share a lovely review from Our Cert IV Disability Support student:

"I would like to thank to Ms SHRIJANA a lot for guiding and encouraged me to complete my course. I was about to give up due to my anxiety and chronic pain. But she motivated me and finally I have finished my course, and I am so happy about that. Thanks heaps to her. I appreciated for her encouragement.

"- Thomas

That's great feedback! It is truly encouraging.





THANK YOU ALL STAFF & WELCOME NEW STAFF

We would like to welcome onboard some new staff for 2023, as new members of the ALACC Trainers' family:

Rajvinder Kaur - Early Childhood Edu & Care
Shivangi Gajjar - Pathology
Shahlaa Daoud - Pathology
Baber Peters - Diploma of Business & Mgmt

ALACC looks forward to greater heights with these star talents.

COURSE FEE REVISED

ALACC maintains a competitive position in the RTO training market. We have reviewed our price list against our competitors and adjusted strategically. Please note that "Additional Costs" are now separated from the "Total Fee" listed on website. We have lowered our Domestic Government-Funded fees to support our enrolment rates too.

A THANK YOU NOTE

We would like to share a lovely review from Our Cert IV Disability Support student:

"Dear Janet.

I want to express my great pleasure for your excellent service.

I owe you a big thank you!"

Kind regard Nana odoshashvili

Thank you so much Nana! Dr Janet says you are most welcome.